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Full Text

The Permanent Forum acknowledges the signing of the peace accord in Colombia
and the efforts to implement it. The Forum takes note of Colombia’s statement at
the eighteenth session of the Forum on the need to protect the lives and integrity
of indigenous human rights defenders. The Forum is, however, deeply concerned
that killings of indigenous leaders have been increasing. The Forum urges the
Government of Colombia to intensify its efforts to provide effective measures to
prevent further attacks and to ensure peace and security for indigenous human
right defenders and leaders.
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